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Dear Parent, 

The Indian National Flag is a profound symbol of our nation's pride and unity. In recognition of its 

significance and to celebrate our country’s independence, the Government of India initiated the                        

Har Ghar Tiranga campaign in 2022 as part of the Azadi Ka Amrit Mahotsav. This campaign invites 

every citizen to honor the Tiranga by displaying it at home. 

For this year, the Har Ghar Tiranga campaign will run from 9th August 2024 to 15th August 2024.                

We are excited to encourage your participation in the following ways: 

1. Hoist the Indian National Flag: We invite you to display the national flag at your home 

throughout the campaign period. To share your participation, please upload a selfie with the Tiranga 

on the website www.harghartiranga.com. 

2. Adhere to the Flag Code of India 2022: It is important to follow the Flag Code of India 2022 to 

ensure proper respect and handling of our national emblem. For detailed guidelines, please visit 

https://www.harghartiranga.com/faq. 

We appreciate your enthusiastic participation in this patriotic initiative and thank you for supporting 

this meaningful event. 

Stay Happy and Healthy! 

Principal 
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